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E-Verify is now on Linkedln
The Verification Division is streamlining our public contact channels. E-Verify Listens will be discontinued 
on July 17. We are encouraging interested parties to connect with us through our E-Verify website, on 
Twitter (@EVerifv). and on Facebook. In addition, they can subscribe to GovDeliverv to receive the latest 
E-Verify email updates, and text “EVERIFY UPDATES” to 468311 to get the latest E-Verify news.
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